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Complex of seven well-preserved maintenance buldings clustered along 
a curving service road. Informally landscaped grounds.

BUILDING INVENTORY

#1812 BARN/GARAGE
Hip-roofed barn with hip-roofed ridge clerestory. Central of three 
garage bays retains its original double-leaf glazed and paneled doors. 
Other bays set with modern overhead doors. Novelty siding. 
Six-over-six windows. Shed addition to the west and oil house to the 
north. Interior was open to the roof, but has been enclosed to 
conserve energy. Concrete floor, 
(see continuation sheet)

Tg. AHCrtlTdC I

Unknown
BUILDER

Civilian Conservation Corps
19 HISTORICAL OR ARCHITECTURAL IMPORTANCE

The Civilian Conservation Corps built the State Park Supply Yard in 
1933-35. The complex of seven buildings is remarkably well preserved 
and was used by the park system until 1951, when the central depot in 
Portland was developed. Use is presently divided between the 
Department of Health Services (#1812,1813,1814,1815), which maintains 
it as a mosquito control facility, and DEP, which uses its buildings 
for storage and a workshop.

The simple vernacular buildings picturesquely clustered along the 
curving service road are set on informally landscaped, park-like 
grounds. The structures are representative of the building types 
historically associated with park complexes; a brick oil house for the 
storage of flammable materials, a pole barn for vehicle storage, a 
workshop for winter construction and repair projects, a barn/garage 
for vehicle repair, a pump house to insulate and protect the pump and 
(see continuation sheet)______________________

Park & Forest Commission. Biennial Report to the Governor. 1928-44. 
DEP. Bureau of State Parks & Recreation. Historical File: Hammonasset.
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#1813 OFFICE
Modest L-shaped hip-roofed structure with six-over-six windows and 
Mission-style entrance door. Two large rooms on the interior. Plain 
window surrounds. Pine paneling. Unaltered.

#1814 PUMP HOUSE
Small frame gable-ended structure built over an electric pump. Reel
hose. Single-leaf plank door. Insulated to protect water supply.

#1815 SUPPLY SHED
Distinctive U-shaped barn that orignally served as the central storage 
depot. Shape conforms to curve of service road. Central section is 
filled while ends are open vehicle-storage areas. Cedar post-and-beam 
construction. Interior of central section fitted with cabinets and 
shelves. Well-preserved.

#189 OIL HOUSE
Pyramidal hip-roofed three-bay structure built in brick for fire 
prevention. Each bay set with Mission-style door under narrow glazed 
transoms. Floor is laminated 2"x4"s to support heavy loading. 
Exposed rafter ends. Well-preserved.

#188 WORKSHOP
Long gable-on-hip-roofed frame stucture. Fixed six-light windows. 
Paneled double-leaf garage door on north end serviced by grass ramp. 
Novelty siding. Extrance door identical to those used on the oil 
house. Well-preserved.

#1803 VAULT TOILET
Modest frame gable-roofed structure sheltering a concrete tank vault
toilet.
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hoses, a vault toilet (the earliest type of permanent sanitation 
facilities used in state parks and forests) , and a detached office 
building. The well designed buildings are representative of the high- 
quality work done by the CCCs and the complex is the best-preserved 
early maintenance yard in the state system.

Control of mosquitos by trenching the swamp, the current method of 
control, was begun at Hammonasset by the Winchester Repeating Arms Co. 
after 1907.

Verbal Boundary Description and Justification

The State Park Supply Yard is located on the northern three acres of a 
discontiguous six-acre tract of Hammonasset State Park. The property 
is described in Madison Land Records Volume 37, page 104. The three 
acres encompasses the buildings and their setting. The southern 
portion of the tract is undeveloped.
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